
 

 
Minutes of the meeting of the Finance Monitoring Committee 

 held in the Council Chamber, Whitworth Civic Hall on  

Thursday 18th September 2025 at 7pm. 
 

Members Present: 

Cllr Whitehead (Chair) Cllr Neal 

Cllr Chorlton 

Clerk of the Council: Miss R Hodson 

Business Admin Apprentice: Miss A Luxton 

No members of the public were present. 

1. To receive apologies. 

Apologies were received from Cllr Burton and Cllr Greenwood. 

2. To consider the minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 4th September 2025, and to 
approve them by the signature of the Chairman as a correct record. 
It was resolved that the minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 4th September 2025, copies of 
which had been circulated to each member, were correct and should be approved by the signature 
of the Chairman as a correct record. This was moved by Councillor Neal and seconded by 
Councillor Chorlton 

3. To discuss quotes obtained for a new phone and broadband contract.  
It was resolved that councillors agree to recommend using TalkTalk as a supplier for a phone and 
broadband contract. This was moved by Councillor Chorlton and seconded by Councillor Neal. 

4. To discuss quotes obtained for a replacement tree at Moss Side Street. 
It was resolved that councillors agree to recommend a 4ft Norway Spruce tree, a half whiskey 
barrel planter and use free soil if available, if not then to buy from The Compost Shop. This was 
moved by Councillor Chorlton and seconded by Councillor Neal. 

5. Any other business. 
None. 

6. To set the date for the next meeting. 

The next meeting has been arranged for 7pm on Thursday 16th October. 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 7.30pm. 


